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Ash C E V C Primary School, Main Street, Ash, Martock
Somerset TA12 6NS   Telephone:  01935 822674  
Email:  office@ashprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett
Acting Headteacher: Jane Perry

14th June 2023




Dear Ash Families

Starting school in September

Many of you have asked if your child will start reception class on a phased bases, we have decided this year they won’t be a phased intake, the children will come to school as all the other pupils.

The school day starts at 08:50 and finishes at 3:25pm, all reception children will attend at those times.

The school year starts on Wednesday 6th September.

Children should come to school wearing their school uniform, you will find the school uniform information on the school website. If they are having pack lunches this should be brought in with them including a water bottle. For children that will have school lunches, this information will be shared during the intake meeting.

Regards
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